RE: new tour-the strat--24306639 mechor soto 2/2/2024

From Ana Velez <ana.velez@takeabreaktravel.com>
To reservations@rooms101.com <reservations@rooms101.com>, Reservation Request <resrequest@takeabreaktravel.com>
Date 12/01/2024 10:38

Good Afternoon,

Please be advised that Tour Only has been confirmed in the system.

Kind Regards,

Ana Velez

Operations Assistant
Ana.velez@takeabreaktravel.com
Take-A-Break Travel

6400 N. Andrews Ave Suite 340
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309
Office-1 (800) 316-4717

From: reservations@rooms10l.com <reservations@rooms101.com>
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 12:08 PM

To: Reservation Request <resrequest@takeabreaktravel.com>
Subject: new tour--the strat--24306639 mechor soto 2/2/2024

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe.

please make sure this tour was book

thanks



